
 
 

                                                                                    Lights Camera Action 
22nd June 2018 

Dear Parents,  

As I hope you are aware Robin Class has been working hard on their summer production ‘Lights Camera Action’. 

We would like to invite you to see this production on Wednesday 18th July at 7pm in the school hall. I do hope you 

will be able to come.  

The children need to be at school at 6.45 pm and no earlier please.  

Please complete the reply slip below and return to the school office by Friday 6th July 2018. Letting us know how 

many tickets you require.  

Costume Arrangements 

Please read the information below explaining what your child will need for their costume/costumes. All costumes 

need to be in school by Monday 9th July.  

Name: 

 

Character:  

Costume suggestions: 

Best Wishes 

Miss Crook      

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                                             Lights Camera Action 

Wednesday 18th July 2018 

I give permission for my child……………………………………………………………to take part in the show on Wednesday 18th July 

2018. 

I would like…………………………………..tickets (2 tickets per child) 

I would like ………………………………….. extra tickets. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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